
 

 

 

 

 

 

5/7/2021 
 

Dear parents/carers 
 
As some of our children are leaving us, we have places available at our fantastic after school club 
aimed at supporting parents/carers who need childcare provision. Our club runs Monday to 
Friday from 3.30pm to 6.00pm and is based on site. School Club is open to all pupils on roll at 
Raynville Academy aged 4 – 11 years. 
 
The children are cared for by our staff and have access to our facilities. They even have their own 
Seesaw access so you can see what they have been doing.  
 
If you would like to learn more or book places, please contact the school office. We have a full 
set of policies and a simple application form. Our prices are very competitive and are not going 
up for September 2021.   
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Andrew Midgley 
Principal 
 
 
 


